
Special Meeting of 
Ferdinand Park and Recreation Board 

Wednesday, March 23, 2016 

Following the Town Council meeting it was decided to hold a special meeting with Lisa Gehlhausen . 

This took place at the Y at 10:30 a.m. On Wednesday, Mazch 23. 

Purpose of the meeting was to show her how much we had from the previous attempt to get a grant for 
the Old Town Lake project. She was impressed with how much was already done. Matt had 
received all the paperwork that Scott had and gave a presentation of this. Matt, Mike and Dolores 
were in attendance. 

We went through all the points that we would be able to get but Lisa still thought she was too booked 
up and could not do it justice. We left it that we probably would have to wait a year to apply to do it 
justice. 

Meeting adjoured at 12:00. 

Dolores Boeglin, 

After the meeting with Lisa, Dolores contacted Mazc Rape. He agreed to come to Ferdinand on 
Wednesday, March 30 at met at Dolores' home along with Matt Weyer and Amber Porter also with 
Strand and Associates. They had all the paperwork from the first attempt and said there would be no 
problem hitting the deadline. They were going to put a plan together and get back to us for 
consideration. 

Dolores also called Lisa Gehlhausen and asked if she would be willing to administer the grant if we 
received it. She agreed. 


